From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 January 2014 08:53
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:52 AM on 09 Jan 2014 from Mr Nigel Leach.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Nigel Leach

	Email:
	

	Address:
	White Roses Cottage Dark Lane, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6QQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The North Arms must remain as a public house, it is essential to the character of the whole village. It is certainly an important asset of community value.


